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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To help with our topic on changing coastlines and coastal erosion Year 5 will be taking part in 
a visit to Hornsea on Monday 28th March to look at the coastline 
 
The coach will leave school at approximately 9am  and return to school by the end of the 

school day. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 towards the cost of the trip. 

Parental contributions will be welcomed for this trip. However, the school reserves the right 

to cancel this trip should it consider that the net cost after taking into account voluntary 

contributions is uneconomical. Payment should be made via Parentpay no later than Monday 

21st March. 

The children will need a packed lunch and a drink.  If your child is entitled to free school meals 

and requires a school packed lunch, please inform the school office no later than Monday 21st 

March. 

The children will also need to wear appropriate clothing for walking along the coastline.  

School uniform is not required but warm clothing, suitable footwear and a warm coat are 

recommended as the weather can change very quickly. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs C Stables 

Year 5 Class Teacher 

 


